Dear Scouting families,
There is no doubt that the 2020 Camp Card Sale has taken one unexpected turn after another.  The safety of our Scouts, Scouting families, volunteers, and our community partners is paramount in Scouting and for now, the best thing our Scouts can do is follow the governor’s order to Stay at Home.  

We also know that many of our Scouts and families rely on the Camp Card sale to help pay for resident camp, day/twilight camp, or other fun Scouting activities. The Pennsylvania Dutch Council has come up with a way that our Scouts can sell Camp Cards in a safe, risk-free way.

The Virtual Camp Card Sale works by having Scouts invite family, friends, neighbors or anyone who is interested in supporting their Scouting adventures purchase a Camp Card or Camp Cards online at https://padutchforms.tentaroo.com/campcardsale. Both versions of the Camp Card are available. Customers place the order, enter our unit information, and then enter your Scout’s name as the Scout Salesman. This makes sure that both our unit and your Scout gets credit for the sale. Customers will receive their card in the mail.
For every camp card that you sell through the website, a camp card will be donated to local first responders and medical providers. These individuals continue to work tirelessly to keep us safe and healthy throughout the COVID-19 outbreak.  

Scouts and families can promote selling cards through email, social media, and other electronic means. There are resources available for families to use at http://padutchbsa.org/virtual-camp-card-sale-2020/.

All cards that you sell online will count to our unit’s total and our chance to be the top unit. These sales will also be counted towards individual prizes that you can earn.  You can read more about the prize information at http://padutchbsa.org/virtual-camp-card-sale-2020/.
If you have any questions, please you can reach out to me at [contact information].
